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Fostering Independence Grant Award Adjustment Request 

 

Any change to the financial data used in the calculation of the Fostering Independence Grant (FIG) 
award must be updated in the MNAid system.  

Adjustments to financial data after a Fostering Independence Grant term payment has been processed 
for a student are made through one of the following requests:  

Option 1:  

Complete the FIG Award Adjustment Request 

Option 2:  

Email adam.d.johnson@state.mn.us with the following information:  

1. Student Last Name: 
2. Student’s MNAid ID#: 
3. Name of your school 
4. Why are you requesting this change? (Choose one) 

• Increasing or adding award 
• Decreasing or removing award 
• Cost of Attendance adjustment 
• Credit change with award adjustments 
• Correcting data entry error 

5. Which semester or quarter are you requesting a change for?  
6. What data do you want to change?  

• Enrolled Credits: 
• Cost of Attendance (COA): 
• Portion of COA attributed to Housing:  
• Expected Family Contribution (EFC):  
• Pell Grant:  
• Minnesota State Grant:  
• Federal SEOG:  
• Tribal Scholarships:  
• Other State/Federal Gift Aid: 
• Private Grants/Scholarships: 
• Other Institutional Aid/Waivers: 

 

After the student’s record has been adjusted in MNAid, you will receive an email notifying you of a new 
payment or a request to return funds.  

 

https://mnaid.guarantorsolutions.com/ApplicationSignOn/
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=RrAU68QkGUWPJricIVmCjBVVJItq1x5HrrZrrcZcrppUOTQ1RDZHRkdTNTZONVg5WklLQjlaWEY3Si4u
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